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Dear Sir or Madam 
 

Tarset and Greystead Neighbourhood Plan 

Notification of determination under Regulation 9(1) of the Environmental Assessment 

of Plans and Programmes Regulations 2004 
 
In May 2015, Northumberland County Council consulted the consultation bodies, identified 
in Regulation 4 of The Environmental Assessment of Plans and Programmes Regulations 
2004 (The SEA Regulations) on an SEA Screening Opinion for the Tarset and Greystead 
Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
Following this consultation, the consultation responses were considered and a final 
determination, in the form of an SEA Screening Report, was produced and issued on 4 June 
2015. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify the consultation bodies of the determination of 
Northumberland County Council that the Tarset and Greystead Neighbourhood Plan does 
not require an environmental assessment under Regulation 11 of The SEA Regulations 
2004. 
 
A copy of the Council’s determination (made under SEA Regulation 9(1)) in the form of an 
SEA Screening Report is enclosed. This includes the statement of reasons for the 
determination. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above comments, please do not hesitate to contact 
my colleague Rob Naples, Planning Officer, via the contact details given above. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Jo-Anne Garrick  

Senior Manager - Strategic Planning and Housing 
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